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28th November 2018 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

 
Yrs. 3, 4, 5 & 6 Cricket Club – Friday’s after scho ol 

 
Sussex Cricket have offered to organise and run a Cricket Club for us.  The club will run on 
Friday’s after school until 4.15pm. It will cost £15.00 for 6 weeks, beginning after Christmas. 
 
Please could you let us know if your child would be interested in attending this club, we would like 
to get an idea of numbers before confirming the booking with Sussex Cricket.  We need at least 15 
children to attend this club.  
 
Please complete and return the attached slip by Friday 7th December. 
 
This is an excellent opportunity for the children to have fun developing their sports skills. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Becky Reed 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
�……………………………………………….…..�………………….…………………………� 
 
 

Yrs. 3, 4, 5 & 6 Cricket Club – Friday’s after scho ol 
 
 
 
Childs name…………………………………………………..  Class……………………….. 
 
My child would be interested in attending the Cricket Club and I would be willing to pay £15.00 for 
6 weeks. 
 
 
Parent/carer………………………………………………..    Date………………………….. 


